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7th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers 

 

Proposed Year 6 Residential Visit to YHA Adventure Okehampton, Devon, from 3rd-7th June 2024 

 

I am writing to give you details of the proposed residential visit for our current Year 5 children to 

Okehampton next year, when they are in Year 6.  The proposed visit will take place from Monday 

from Monday 3rd to Friday 7th June 2024. 

 

This visit has been hugely enjoyed by our Year 6 children over the years and we would like to offer 

your child the same opportunity. The children will take part in a wide range of outdoor adventure 

activities which can be viewed via the following link http://www.adventureokehampton.com/ 

 

The cost of this year’s trip for our current Year 6s was £400.  However, with the current 

inflationary increases, this cost has risen.  The cost next year will be £410. 

 

I do believe that Year 6 camp is a wonderful opportunity but I am also aware of the incredible 

financial strain this puts on all of you. 

 

We need to pay a deposit in order to secure the YHA Adventure Okehampton booking.  Before we 

do this, I need to ask you to indicate whether you are happy to pay the full cost for your child to 

attend?   If enough parents reply that they are happy for their child to attend, I will write to you 

again to confirm the full cost and to ask for an immediate deposit of £100.00 for each child (please 

don’t send any money in just yet).  You will have a full year to pay for the visit and the remaining 

cost can be paid in instalments over the following 12 months. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip overleaf by Friday, 24th February 2023 so that we can 

decide whether this visit can go ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Brian Walton 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

REPLY SLIP - Please complete and return to Mr Walton via the Academy Office, by Friday, 24th 

February 2023 - thank you. 

 

 

Proposed Year 6 Residential Visit to YHA Adventure Okehampton, Devon, from 3rd-7th June 2024 

 

As parent/guardian of ______________________________________      Class:  ________________ 

 

I confirm that I would like my child to attend the above residential visit and, when requested, agree 

to pay an immediate £100 deposit. 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s name:  __________________________________ BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s signature:  __________________________________ 


